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May 3,2006 

Mr. Mathew Bryant, General Manager 
Ventura River County Water District 
409 Old .Baldwin Road 
Ojai, California 93023 

Dear Mr. Bryant: 
- 

REQUEST FOR TERMINATION OF ENROLLMENT UNDER GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE 
REQUIREMENTS FOR DISCHARGES TO LAND WITH A LOW THREAT TO WATER 
QUALITY (STATE WATER RESOURCES CONTROL BOARD WATER QUALITY ORDER NO. 
2003-003-DWQ) - VENTURA RIVER COUNTY WATER DISTRICT (VRCWD) DOMESTIC 
WATER SUPPLY WELL NOS. I, 2, AND 3,409 OLD BALDWIN ROAD, OJAI, CALIFORNIA 

We received your letter dated March 23, 2006, requesting that we terminate your enrollment 
under the General Waste Discharge Requirements for Discharges to Land with a Low Threat to 
Water Quality, State Water Resources Control Board Water Quality Order No. 2003-003-DWQ, 
for the domestic well cleaning project for Wells No. 1, 2 and 3 at 409 Old Baldwin Road in Ojai, 
California. With your letter, you submitted the Notice of Termination, Monitoring Report for the 
fourth quarter of 2005, and a copy of the check and receipt of delivery for the annual facility fee 
paid to the Regional Water Quality Control Board on February 22, 2006. 

Your Monitoring Report indicated that the domestic well cleaning project for Wells Nos. 1, 2, 
and 3 was completed on May 20, 2005 and that there has been no discharge of development 
water since then. You have also filed out a Notice of Termination as specified in our enrollment 
letter dated June 25, 2004. Since there is no discharge of development water at the site, 
coverage under State Water Resources Control Board Water Quality Order No. 2003-003- 
DWQ for the facility is hereby terminated. 

If you have any questions, please contact Dionisia Rodriguez at (213) 620-6122. 

Bishop 
Executive Officer 

cc: Mr. Patrick Richards, Ventura County Resource Management Agency, Planning Division 
Mr. James Evans, Ventura County Environmental Health Division, Liquid Waste 

Ms. Melinda Talent, Ventura County Environmental Health Division, Land Use Unit 
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